
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Friday 18th November is Children in Need appeal day. 

In school this year, we will be supporting Children in Need by asking all children to wear 

something yellow, spotty or bright to school in exchange for a voluntary contribution of 

£1. 

Thank you for your support. 

School Office 
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